Ursula Taylor Church of England School

www.ursulataylorschool.co.uk
NEW office@ursulataylor.bedssch.co.uk



Values for 2015 / 2016 Votes are in, counted and Verified...

RESPECT (87 VOTES)
HONESTY (61 VOTES)
FRIENDSHIP (59 VOTES)
PERSEVERANCE (49 VOTES)
FORGIVENESS (37 VOTES)
LOVE (32 VOTES)

THANKS TO ALL THOSE WHO VOTED - MORE INFORMATIONTO FOLLOW ABOUT VALUES IN SEPTEMBER.

Newsletter 17th July 2015

It's hard to believe that another year has gone, it has been a wonderful year with so many amazing things happening and so much learning! Your children have been really wonderful, hard working, well-mannered and beautifully behaved!

We are returning to school on the 7th September 2015 (Staff are in on the 3rd and 4th of September - but NOT parents) The pupil entrance will be opened at the usual time of 8:45am. For the first week Year 1 parents are allowed to bring their children into the classroom, after the first week we request that the children are allowed to organise themselves - the children will manage very well, and staff will be on hand if needed.

Year 2 children - parents are welcome to bring their children into school on the Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday - after that children to come in unaccompanied please.

Year 3 and 4 children can make their own way in from the first day please.

The classes and their teachers are as follows:

Foundation Stage Snails - Mrs Lee

Caterpillars - Miss Eve

Year 1 Frogs - Mrs Chance / Mrs Williams

Dormice - Mr Burton

Year 2 Bees - Miss Wintle

Puffins - Mrs Fidler

Year 3 Otters - Miss Cooper / Mrs Lane (Wed)

Owls - Mr Roderick

Year 4 Eagles - Mrs Hall

Kestrals - Miss Mayston

Credit Union Bank - HELPERS NEEDED - THURSDAY BEFORE SCHOOL - Please see Mrs Tranquada, Mrs Reynolds or Mrs Barker if you can help out.

Payment for School Dinners can be made either by cash or cheques (payable to Caterlink please)

Please send any money/ cheques into school in a clearly named envelope. Money must be paid prior to the meal being taken.

Thank you

School Dinner Prices

(For Year 3 and 4 only) for the first 1/2 of the Autumn Term (35 days) = £75.25

Daily £2.15 (no change from 2014/2015)

Weekly £10.75

Fridays (x7) £15.05

Half term (35 days) £75.25

Reminder:

Children in Foundation, Year 1 and 2 qualify for free meals through the Government scheme.

Children in Year 3 and 4 who want school meals have to pay unless you qualify for Free School Meals (See Miss Daley for more details.

Newsletter July 17th 2015 Page 2



Fond Farewell

We would like to wish Miss Marks a fond farewell, and our very best wishes for the future. Miss Marks is moving on to a school in Northamptonshire, where we hope she will be very happy. We are all hoping to go and visit! Many, many thanks for all the support, effort and hard work Miss Marks' has out in over her time at Ursula Taylor. I am sure you will join with us in wishing her every success for the future.

Also: Our very best wishes to the children in Year 4 and in other years who we are losing at the end of the end of term. You will all be missed and we hope you have a great time in your new school.

Big Summer Picnic!

Thanks very much to the PTFA for their efforts at the Big summer Picnic. It was a super afternoon, and lovely to see parents, children and families chatting and enjoying an afternoon together. The events and activities were great and well supported by children and parents.

The final total for the Picnic was... £1100!

This is brilliant and will be really to put towards new resources to benefit the children.

Thank you very much to those who, attended, spent, bought, donated and consumed!